
 

 PART OF THE 

08 November 2024 

 

 

 Re: Consultation on the admissions policy for Awsworth Primary and Nursery School  

As a school we are required to consult with our stakeholders when considering changing the admissions 
policy of the school, or to consult once every seven years even if there is no intention to change the 
policy.  

We are therefore consulting on our policy, a copy of which can be accessed via this link Admissions 
Policy 26-27 

We do not intend to make any changes to our admissions policy, however in line with statutory 
requirements we are consulting and offering the chance for feedback to be shared with the school. The 
consultation will run from Monday 11th November 2024 to Friday 20th December 2024. If you wish to 
respond to the consultation you can submit feedback via:  

• Email to office@awsworthprimary.org  marked “Consultation response”  

• In writing to the school office marked “Consultation response”  

• In person at the school office  

 

Following consultation, the governing body will review the feedback submitted and all stakeholders will 
receive the outcome of the consultation.  

Where changes are made these will come into effect for families applying for a school place starting in 
September 2026. Families applying for a place starting in September 2025 do so in line with our current 
admissions policy available here  First Admissions |and are not affected by any proposed changes.  

Kind regards 

Mr Painter 

Headteacher 
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